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Nomura Announces Results of Fundraising for Noto Peninsula 
Earthquake Relief Efforts 

Tokyo, March 27, 2024—To support relief efforts in the wake of the earthquake that struck the 

Noto Peninsula in Japan, Nomura Holdings, Inc. coordinated donations from its employees globally 

and matched all qualifying donations. 

 

Nomura today announced that it donated a total of 11,400,000 yen in matched employee donations 

through the Central Community Chest of Japan to support victims in the devastated areas. This 

follows an initial donation of 20 million yen announced on January 5, 20241.  

 

Nomura extends its deepest condolences to the victims and their families and prays for a swift 

recovery from this disaster. 

 

 

 

Nomura 

Nomura is a global financial services group with an integrated network spanning approximately 30 countries and regions. 

By connecting markets East & West, Nomura services the needs of individuals, institutions, corporates and governments 

through its three business divisions: Retail, Investment Management, and Wholesale (Global Markets and Investment 

Banking). Founded in 1925, the firm is built on a tradition of disciplined entrepreneurship, serving clients with creative 

solutions and considered thought leadership. For further information about Nomura, visit www.nomura.com. 

                                                      
1 Please refer to the news release “Nomura to Support Noto Peninsula Earthquake Relief Efforts” issued on January 5, 2024. 
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